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Notice to Industrial Development Corporation employees 
 

The PSA has noticed that employees at the Industrial Development Corporation join the PSA, but the 

membership fee deduction does not go off from their salaries owing to their membership not manually 

being implemented by Human Resource department on the IDC system. Employees only come to know 

about the non-deduction when they seek assistance from the PSA pertaining to labour issues/challenges 

at work.  

 

IDC members in the Johannesburg area are advised to check their pays slips and ensure that the PSA 

deduction reflects. This will also assist members when in need of PSA assistance and ensure fully paid-

up membership. 

 

Should a PSA deduction not reflect after joining, immediately contact the below listed PSA 

representatives and organiser for assistance: 

 

PSA Representative: Thabang Tshehla at ThabangT@idc.co.za 

PSA Representative: Bernard Ndimande at Bernardn@idc.co.za  

PSA Marketing/Organising Office: Sibusiso Ndzala at sibusiso.ndzala@psa.co.za / 082 880 8964. 

 

Employees who want to join PSA can also contact above-mentioned officials. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION (IDC) – GAUTENG 

(JOHANNESBURG AREA)   
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